From:

To: *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing

Cc:

Subject: Comments on license application: 20240001116
Date: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 11:31:15 AM

Hello:

As the next door neighbors of the proposed auto repair garage at 670 Snelling Ave N., we
have no objections to the license request and appreciate the recommended license conditions.
However, we do not know the proposed hours of the business and might have objections if
they extend later into the evening. We would appreciate a condition that repairs only take
place during regular business hours, and that these hours be posted.

We would also like to request that a "No parking or stopping" sign (or similar) be posted on
the side wall of the repair garage facing the alley that runs from Blair to Van Buren behind the
businesses (pertaining to #4). We're not sure if this is the responsibility of the city or business.

These requests are made in response to a previous bad experience with a former business at
680 N. Snelling in which customers parked their vehicles and congregated in the alley at all
hours, playing loud music.

Thank you so much for taking these comments into consideration, we apologize for the late
contact.

Michelle and Neil Fleischhacker
1563 Blair Ave.





